

Name: _____

Result: ____/100

Vocabulary

1 Complete the sentences with the correct words.

- 1 My n_____ is my brother's son.
- 2 You wear a pair of b_____ on your feet.
- 3 An a_____ film does not have real people in it.
- 4 A s_____ o_____ is type of TV programme. It's a drama about everyday life and is on TV every day or every week.
- 5 The adjective 'p_____' describes when you feel happy because something good has happened.
- 6 An e_____ is a natural disaster when the ground shakes.
- 7 The character adjective 'c_____' is negative and it describes when you behave in a horrible way to people.
- 8 The part of a laptop where you type words is the k_____.
- 9 A s_____ is a type of doctor who does operations.
- 10 A e_____ is when your ear hurts.
- 11 A v_____ is an instrument with strings which you hold under your chin.
- 12 A j_____ is a container made of glass.
- 13 A d_____ is an animal that lives in the sea and is very intelligent.

Score ____/13

2 Complete the sentences with the correct verbs in the correct form.

- 1 Ben often h_____ in the mountains at weekends. He loves long, difficult walks.
- 2 The plane l_____ in Paris. Then the passengers left the plane and walked into the arrivals hall.
- 3 Paul l_____ the heavy box and put it on top of the wardrobe. He's so strong.
- 4 How much do you e_____ every week in your job?
- 5 When are you going to g_____ married?
- 6 Amy always c_____ when she's playing cards. She's so dishonest! You can't trust her!
- 7 R_____ your dice then move your counter.

Score ____/7

Grammar

3 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

- 1 Simon _____ (carry) his backpack to school every day.
- 2 We _____ (not watch) TV right now.
- 3 The children _____ (play) outside at the moment.
- 4 I usually _____ (get) up at half past seven.
- 5 Henry _____ (not enjoy) the film yesterday.
- 6 They _____ (sit) in the park when I walked past.
- 7 I climbed up the ladder then I _____ (jump) into the pool.
- 8 While we _____ (camp) in France we met Dan and Jane.

Score ____/8

4 Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

- 1 Mary is going _____ (phone) Sue later.
- 2 They'll _____ (help) Eddie to organize the party.
- 3 If I _____ (see) Jenny I will ask her about her driving test.
- 4 They are _____ (have) lunch with Jo at one o'clock tomorrow.
- 5 You should _____ (do) your homework every day.
- 6 Sarah won't _____ (get) a job in the summer.
- 7 You mustn't _____ (wear) boots inside.
- 8 Fiona isn't going _____ (fly) home.

5 Write sentences using the comparative or the superlative form of the adjectives.

- 1 Peter is / tall / than his brother .

- 2 Patrick is the / funny / boy in my class .

- 3 Louise is / slim / than her sister .

- 4 Brighton is / small / than London .

- 5 This is / expensive / webcam in the shop.

- 6 Your laptop is / good / than mine.

Score ___/3

6 Complete the sentences with *some*, *any*, *much* or *many*.

- 1 The fridge is empty. Jenny hasn't got _____ milk.
- 2 I haven't got _____ money. In fact, I've only got €2.
- 3 There are _____ Chinese students in my school. In fact, there are five of them.
- 4 How _____ computer games have you got?
- 5 I haven't got _____ fruit, but I've got _____ biscuits. Would you like one?

Score ___/3

7 Read the answers and complete the questions.

- 1 What time _____ you usually _____ breakfast every morning?
Oh, I have breakfast at eight.
- 2 _____ she ever _____ in London?
No, she hasn't lived there.
- 3 What _____ you _____ yesterday evening at seven?
I wasn't doing anything.
- 4 Which film _____ they _____ tonight?
They're going to see *Up*.
- 5 _____ Dan and Paul ever _____ a snake?
Yes, they have. They ate one last week.
- 6 When _____ she _____ at the bus station?
She arrived at three.
- 7 What _____ you _____ on TV right now?
We're watching a documentary.
- 8 Where _____ I _____ my name?
You should write it there.

Score ___/8

Reading**8 Read the text and choose the correct answers.****The zoo vet**

If you like animals you'll love Manish Pandey's job. He's a vet at Chester Zoo, the largest zoo in England, and one of the biggest in the world. In his job, Manish must look after some incredible wild animals, including spiders with broken legs and giraffes with sore throats.

On a typical day, Manish gets to work at eight o'clock, and has a meeting with the zoo hospital team before he goes to see the animals. He visits sick animals and talks to the zookeepers.

He'll also do operations in the morning if any animals have an injury.

Manish grew up India and always wanted to be a vet. He came to England to train and worked in South Africa before he got his present job. He doesn't earn much money in his job but he really enjoys his work. Being a vet in a zoo isn't more difficult than looking after dogs and cats but it's more interesting because you learn something new every day. All animals are different so when an animal that Manish hasn't met before gets ill he enjoys trying to discover what the problem is

- 1 In his job, Manish looks after ____ animals.
a) all types of b) only large wild
- 2 Manish usually meets the hospital team in the ____ .
a) morning b) afternoon
- 3 Manish studied to be a vet in ____ .
a) India b) England
- 4 Manish hasn't worked in ____ .
a) South Africa b) India
- 5 Manish likes his job because the ____
a) money is good b) animals are interesting

Score __/10

9 Read the text again and answer the questions.

- 1 What's special about Chester Zoo?

- 2 Which people does Manish meet and talk to on a typical morning?

- 3 Where did Manish get his first job?

- 4 Which is more difficult – looking after pets or wild animals?

- 5 Why does Manish think that looking after wild animals is more interesting than looking after dogs and cats?

Score __/10

Writing

10 Complete the email with the words in the box.

at also because large old on

Hi Tim

I'm writing this email outside (1) _____ it's really sunny today. I'm on holiday with my mum and dad. My brother is (2) _____ here with us. Yesterday we visited a (3) _____, (4) _____ castle. And tomorrow we're going to go to a safari park. We're driving home (5) _____ Sunday.

Bye for now. I'll see you at school (6) _____ half past eight on Monday morning.

Sally

Score __/10

Listening

11 15 Listen and circle T (true) or F (false).

- 1 Jason and his family ____ plans for this year's holiday.
a) have got b) haven't got any
- 2 Jason usually stays with his ____ in the summer.
a) aunt b) grandmother
- 3 Jason often ____ when he's on holiday near Granada.
a) goes camping b) does some cooking
- 4 Jason says he's going to the ____ in Thailand.
a) jungle b) hills
- 5 Jason isn't going to ____ on this summer's holiday.
a) take any photos b) send postcards

Score /5

12 Listen again and answer the questions.

- 1 Who does Jason usually go on holiday with in the summer?
- 2 What does Jason's grandmother do when he comes to stay?
- 3 Where is Jason's grandmother going to be this summer?
- 4 Name two things that Jason is going to do in Thailand.
- 5 What did Claire and her parents do this year?

Score /5